Press Release

The Attorney-General’s Office wishes to inform the general
public in relation to the relocation of its offices at Renganaden
Seeneevassen Building, Port Louis as follows:

(1) Office of Curator of Vacant Estates, also known as
Curatelle, from ground floor to Level 1 of the same
building.

(i1) Change of Name Section from Level 2 to Level 1 of the
same building, and;

(iii)  Finance Section, from Level 4 to Level 2 of the same
building.

The telephone numbers attributed to each section remain the
same.
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